
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Friday, 28th February 2025 
 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Our first steps in the Sauncey Wood Spruce Up started over half term.  I would like to say a huge thank you to staff, 
parents and children who came into school to help decorate our Year 3 classroom and corridor.  Many hands make 
light work and we would never have been able to make such improvements if it were not for your help.  Thank you. 
 

 
 

Another great example of our amazing community spirit (and our Learning Behaviour of Co-operation) was our 
Valentine's Cake Sale!  Thank you to all who came along and to Friends of Sauncey Wood who organised it all and 
raised a magnificent £331. 
 
Next week, we celebrate World Book Day, children can come to school dressed as their favourite book characters 
and there are many other fun activities they will be taking part in during the week. 
 

 
Finally, we are excited to announce that we will be celebrating Science Week from Monday, 10th to Friday, 14th 
March 2025. The children will be making marble rollercoaster runs, which will provide them with valuable insights 
into the principles of gravity.   

Sauncey Wood 

Primary School 
Head Teacher: Mr Jamie Brewis 

 

 

Address: Pickford Hill, Harpenden, Herts AL5 5HL 
Tel: 01582-621514 Fax: 01582-621485 

Email: admin@saunceywood.herts.sch.uk 

 

 



In preparation for this, could you please send in any donations of packaging e.g. cardboard, plastic bottles, foil, lids, 
tubes from kitchen rolls/foil or bubble wrap with your child this week. 
 

 
 
A gentle reminder that our Uniform policy states that children are able to wear to school a watch and/or a pair of 
small studded earrings.  Please do not allow your child to wear any other jewellery to school. 
  
Have a wonderful weekend everyone.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mr Brewis 

Headteacher 
       
 

Dates for the Diary 

Monday, 3rd March 2025 Allocation of Secondary school places  

Thursday, 6th March 2025 Netball Rally at KWS (Year 5/6) 

Thursday, 6th March 2025 World Book Day and Bedtime Stories 

Friday, 7th March 2025 Football Match (Home) v Harpenden Academy 
 

 

PLEASE REMEMBER TO LET THE SCHOOL OFFICE KNOW IF THERE ARE ANY CHANGES TO YOUR 
PERSONAL DETAILS SO THAT WE HAVE THE CORRECT TELEPHONE NUMBERS FOR AN 
EMERGENCY.  (INCLUDING YOUR SECOND CONTACTS)  

 

 

 

We have a school Amazon wish list Sauncey Wood Amazon Wishlist  and we would be 

most grateful if you are able to purchase something from the list for the school - this gift 

would be most appreciated. 

https://amzn.eu/gBy0rja

